
Summer 2024 

At this time of year, we love to explore the outdoor environment . 
We are going to be growing lots of different fruits and vegetables 
such as strawberries, potatoes, tomatoes and lots more.  We will 
explore the different creatures and mini beasts that live in our 
school garden. 
 We will be reading lots of different stories including Jasper’s 
Beanstalk and Handa's Surprise.  

   The topic we are  
looking at in RE is Good 
News - Passing on the 
Good News of Jesus. 

 

How can you help your 
child at home? 

 Share stories with your child. 
 Fred talk games (h-o-p hop) 
 Helping your child with their pencil  
      control ie write letter                     
      from their name.      
 Singing lots of  
      number rhymes. 
 Help them with counting  
       objects,  recognising and  
       ordering numbers.  

Our PE lessons will now be on Monday and 
Wednesday mornings. Also Dance on a  

Friday Afternoon.  
Please can the children come  dressed in 

their active wear. No Jewellery i.e. earrings, 
necklaces,  bracelets.   

People who Help Us   
Over the next few weeks we are going to be  
learning about  ‘People Who Help Us’.  
We will have some special visitors who will tell us 
about their jobs. If you would like to come and tell us 
about your job, please see a member of staff.  

In may we will also be 
welcoming ducklings into 
our EYFS to help us  
understand life cycles, 
please keep it a secret! 

Thank you for your support! 
Miss Shepherd, Miss Buckley and  

Miss Palmas. 


